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BT 125-1 

(strategy) 

On 10 June, a ‘day of appreciation’ was organised for people giving service 

to the ESE, who are not employed by the ESE (i.e. cleaning staff, security 

guards, postal workers, etc). The ESE wanted to let them know how much 

we appreciate their day-to-day dedication and devotion. A nice lunch was 

offered to these employees in the Faculty Club. Many ESE employees were 

present as host or hostess. Because this day was a big success, it has been 

decided to organise a similar day around the same time next year. 

 

BT 125-2 

(education) 

The MT decides to agree with the proposal of the Examination Board to 

tighten up control of the bachelor thesis requirements when admitting 

students to the Master phase. The current procedure will be maintained, the 

inspection of the procedure however will be tightened: 

• On 1 October of every year, the Examination Board, in cooperation 

with the ESC,  will check if a thesis grade is registered in OSIRIS 

of each and every student that has (provisional) been admitted to 

the Master. Only these students will receive a special code. Only 

with this code Master students can actually register for Master 

exams. 

• If the bachelor thesis is not yet registered in OSIRIS, the student 

will not receive this special code until the registration has been 

carried out properly. 

• The procedure to tighten up control of this procedure will be 

communicated to students and teachers via the website and a special 

e-mail message. 

• The commencing date of the new procedure will be 1 September 

2010. 

 

 


